
 

Subject: Opportunity & Circumstances 

Date: Fri, 30 Dec 2011 20:48:59 -0500 

From: Bill Denny <bpdenny45@gmail.com> 

To: Carl & LaVerne Abbott <cra2121@mindspring.com>

 

 

Carl 

It is with great regret Pat & I will for the present time need to end our membership with 

the Georgia Mountaineers and FMCA. We have the opportunity to sell our coach and 

circumstances being what they are it is the best for us at the present time.   We would 

like to stay friends of the chapter and hope to tailgate at some of your rallies. 

Please let all the members know that our time with the Georgia mountaineers have 

given us some fond memories.  The memories will go into our book of life and as we 

recall them we can reflect on the great friend’s made during our times with the Georgia 

mountaineers. 

I will mail the National Director plates and book of instructions to you.  I know BG is the 

alternate National Director. 

  

Happy Trails and best wishes  

Bill & Pat 

 


